NOTICE
EMMETT TOWNSHIP
ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING

MARCH 8, 2017
EMMIEETT TOWNSHIP HALL
[T100 DUNNIGAN ROAD
EMMETT, MI 48022
7:00 p.m.

The Emmett Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2017/2018.

“THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO
SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS
HEARING™.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public inspection at the
Township Hall, 11100 Dunnigan Rd., (M-21) Emmett, Mich.

The Emmett Township Board of Trustees complies with “The Americans
Disabilities Act” and if auxiliary aids or services are required at the meeting for
individuals with disabilities, please contact the Township Clerk (5) days prior to
said meeting.

THE REGULAR BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING WILIL FOLLOW THE
BUDGET HEARING.

Beverly K. Brown, Clerk



